
THANK YOU for last week’s collection:
Loose: £369.43 Envelopes: £363.40  TOTAL: £732.83

======================================================
LOTTERY WINNERS Bonus Ball No: 55
Winners: May Jordan.

The next LUNCHEON CLUB 
will be on Tuesday, 19th February, 12.00-2.00pm.

All Welcome.
~  ~  ~  ~

LOURDES FUND RAFFLE
Thank you to all those who supported the raffle last weekend when 

£263.57 was raised for the Lourdes Fund.
There are two unclaimed prizes

1st Prize: Kenwood Smoothie Maker   orange ticket 692
4th Prize Nivea for Men Gift Set green ticket 823

Bacon Butties will be served after 9.30 Mass today with donations also
going to the Lourdes fund.

              SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION PROGRAMME
For children who are already Confirmed, and are due to make their
First Confession and First Holy Communion this year, the meeting
for parents will take place in St Bede’s School on Wednesday 27th

February at 3.00pm or in St Bede’s Church Parish Rooms on the
same day at 6.00pm. Regular attendance at Mass on Sunday is a

requirement for participating in the preparation for the Sacraments.

There are catalogues in the Repository for anyone wishing to order items for
Confirmation or First Holy Communion. However, as it isn’t possible for the Repository

to buy in large quantities of stock, items must be paid for at the time of ordering.

FUND RAISING FOR WOMEN’S AID
Hannah McDonagh is taking on a year long challenge of raising money to support

Women’s Aid, a charity that helps women and children who have survived domestic
abuse whilst also trying to prevent domestic abuse. Each month Hannah will be taking
on a different activity and on the 24th February it’s all about ‘Bakes & Cakes!’ in the
parish rooms after 9.30 Mass, where you can treat yourself to a bun or two and learn a

little more about the charity and Hannah’s challenge.
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Polish Mass every Sunday at 11.15am
Confessions every Saturday 8.45 – 9.15am
FORTY MARTYRS’ – a Vigil Mass for Sunday is celebrated on Saturday at 5pm.
Sat 16th Feb: Harry Adams (LD)
Sat 23rd Feb: Harry Adams (LD)
Sat 2nd March: Harry Adams 

Please pray for OUR SICK: Michael Fenoughty, Christine Hannon, Fr Tony Burke, Joan 
Healy, Bernard Greenwood, Ben Spiewak, Teresa Ford, Lesley France, Carol Highton,  
Patricia Shaw, Mary Butler, Peter Liversidge, Valerie Banet,Vera Bannon, Lily Todd, 
Maureen Collier, Lynn Healey, Johanna O'Connor, Anne Casey, Anne Kidd, Magdalene 
Toner, Gillian Norris, Agnes Greensmith,  Winifred Marchbank, Denis Womack,  Katrina 
Firth, Santiago Kilner,  Ian Shaw, Stephen Collins, Darren Gunn

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM: Happy the man who has placed
his trust in the Lord.

MASS INTENTIONS
ST BEDE’S
Sun 17th February 9.30 Francis  McManus (A)
6th Sunday
Year C 6.00 Mary Chapman

Mon 18th February 9.30 Winifred Rockett (A)

Tues 19th February 9.30 Jane Kilner (A)

Weds 20th February 9.30 Christina McLoughlin (LD)

Thurs 21st  February 9.30 Intentions of Valerie Welch family

Fri 22nd  February 9.30 Pat Lee (LD)
The Chair of St Peter

Sat 23rd February 9.30 Patricia Wadsworth
St Polycarp

Sun 24th February 9.30 John Kilner (Birthday Anniversary)
7th Sunday
Year C 6.00 Dr Jean Shorland (LD)



NOTICES

Forthcoming Meetings: (All meetings are in the Parish Rooms unless otherwise stated)
Parish Pastoral Council Meeting: Monday 25th February at 7.00pm.
Liturgy Meeting: Monday 11th March at 7.00pm.
Social & Fundraising Meeting: Monday 1st April at 7.00pm.
===============================================================
2019 Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  30th June - 5th July. Booking forms are now 
available for the 2019 pilgrimage led by Bishop Ralph. By Charter Flight direct from 
Doncaster Airport, with 5 nights full board accommodation. Pilgrims who need medical 
support or assistance with mobility are very welcome. Volunteer helpers are needed, 
particularly doctors and nurses. Places are limited this year so please book as early as 
possible. All enquiries to Rose Shay 07724 650066 or Alex Prior 01302 247910, or email
hallamlourdespilgrimage@gmail.com 

Exploring the Bible - A session for potential and existing Readers and others: 
Fr John will be the principal speaker at the event which takes place on Saturday February
23rd in the Houlden Hall, beside St Marie’s Cathedral, starting at 9.45am with a break for
refreshments around 11am. There will also be the opportunity to take part in a practical 
session, using the Cathedral’s sound system, following Mass at 12.30pm. For more 
information, or to attend, please contact Bob Rae from the St Marie’s Readers’ Team on 
07710 116701 or email bob.rae@stmariecathedral.org 

World day of Prayer: Friday 1st March. There will be a service attended by the Lord 
Mayor at St James’ Church, Clifton at 7.00pm. All welcome.

Churches Together in Rotherham Lent Lunches: Bread & Cheese (or soup) lunches  
will be served on Wednesdays throughout Lent from 12.00 noon to 1.30pm. There will 
be an optional short service at 12.00. The suggested donation is £2 with all proceeds 
going to Christian Aid. The dates are: 
6th March Salvation Army, Kimberworth
13th March St Bede’s
20th March Herringthorpe United Reformed Church
27th March Clifton Methodist Church, Lister Street
3rd April Immaculate Conception, Herringthorpe Valley Road
10th April St Thomas’  Kimberworth, Church Hall.

Diocese of Hallam Teaching Vacancies:  Two posts are advertised on the notice board - 
St Joseph’s Primary School, Rossington, Doncaster have a vacancy for a permanent class
teacher for September 2019. The closing date for applications is Monday 11th March, 
contact the school on 01302 868098, or email n.kelly@st-josephs.doncaster.sch.uk 
St Francis Xavier Primary School, Balby, Doncaster have a vacancy for a Caretaker. The 
closing date for this post is Monday 25th February, contact the school on 01302 344678 
or email admin@xavier.doncaster.sch.uk 
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